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CULTURE DAYS UPDATE

T. Wierzba provided an update regarding Culture Days. Mr. Wierzba advised that because of the COVID-19
pandemic the decision had been made to postpone plans for the recording of the walking tour narrated by the
Town Crier until further notice.

The Committee discussed the potential of participating in next year’s Open Air Dunlop Street event.
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